Presentation of 2011 Interim Results to private shareholders

In the light of significant holdings by private shareholders, the Company will repeat the presentation of
its 2011 interim results at 1.00pm on 15 September 2011 at Harworth, Doncaster. Any private
shareholders wishing to attend this meeting should ring 01302 755013 or 01302 755002 to confirm
their attendance.

No new material information will be released at this meeting.



